September 28, 2010 i UC P

Mr. Harry Rutah

Entel Systems, Inc.

oy Pa.r.kway, g United Cerebral Palsy
Pompton Plains, NJ 07444-1060 of New York City

80 Maiden Lane

Dear Mr. Rutah, 8th floor

New York, NY
We thank you for joining in our recent Partners in Progress Campaign and for your 3ho3RaeL

generous contribution of $500.00 dated 6/2/2010. ol 244:685 6700

fax 212-951-7124

WWW.LCPNYC.0rg
Contributions, such as that from Entel Systems, Inc., help support UCP/NYC’s extensive

network of more than 75 individual programs serving 14,000 children and adults with
disabilities and their families. I am pleased to report that this year, a very substantial
portion of the contributions raised through the Partners in Progress Campaign is being
used to pay for essential home modifications to help people with disabilities and the frail
elderly to remain in the homes and avoid unnecessary nursing home or institutional
placements. This service is of vital importance to the New York City community and
we are proud to be able to provide it with your support.

On behalf of all of us here at UCP of New York City, I thank you again for your generous
gift.

Sincerely,

@Mﬁlt/k

Edward R. Matthews
Chief Executive Officer

The fair market value of the goods and services you received in relation to your gift is $0. The tax
deductible portion of your gift is therefore $500.00.

With the exception of any value of benefits you have accepted in relation to your gift, noted above, the balance of
your contribution is tax deductible to the extent allowed by law. We recommend that you keep this letter as
acknowledgment of your gift.

UCP/NYC Tax ID#: 13-5654532.

Understanding Disabilities. Creating Opportunities.



